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World Book Day comes to BJR on Thursday 7th March 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. During this day, there will be many fun-filled activities around 

the school, including Book Buddy sessions, where children will join other year groups to read their favourite books and 

participate in fun activities and competitions. 

 

Please see a list of further events/activities below: 

  

 Dress Up 

As always, we are asking children from all year groups to come in dressed as their favourite book character, or a book 

character of their choice. Costumes do not need to be elaborate or expensive! 

  

 Extreme Reading 

Where is the coolest, weirdest or most interesting place you can be pictured reading? On World Book Day we sharing 

pictures of both pupils and staff reading in wonderful places. Please email any pictures you may have to the school 

office by Tuesday 5th March. 

  

 Parent Volunteer Reading Session 

We would love for any volunteer parents and/or family members to come in and read to their child’s class at the end of 

the day. Please e-mail the school office if you are able to join us, before Tuesday 5th March. 

  

 Book Vouchers 

All pupils will be given a World Book Day voucher, which can be spent to either get a free reading book or a discount off 

another book. 

  

We are looking forward to celebrating this great day across the school, and look forward to seeing the children in all their 

fantastic costumes! 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

Ms G Spinks    Mrs S Biney 

English Curriculum lead                      Assistant Head teacher 
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